From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: "Katie Jones"

Subject: RE: ROC - Justis K-36 AD (1RP-4248) Corrective Action
Date: Tuesday, April 4, 2017 1:00:00 PM

Katie:

Thank you for your prompt response. No, these data are not necessary.
Olivia

From: Katie Jones [mailto:kjones@riceswd.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2017 12:34 PM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Subject: RE: ROC - Justis K-36 AD (1RP-4248) Corrective Action

Sorry about that, the data was recorded. | didn’t include it in the report because a soil bore was
drilled in the same place. The deepest sample from the vertical located at SB-2 resulted in a chloride
field titration of 5,030 mg/kg at 15 ft bgs. The deepest sample from the vertical located at SB-3
resulted in a chloride field titration of 2,604 mg/kg at 19 ft bgs. We did not send any samples to the
lab from those verticals. Let me know if you would like all the data from those verticals and | will
send it your way.

Thank you,
Katie

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD [mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us]

Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 12:17 PM

To: Katie Jones <kjones@riceswd.com>

Subject: RE: ROC - Justis K-36 AD (1RP-4248) Corrective Action

Dear Katie:

A pleasure to meet you this morning. | have a couple of questions about the report. There was

mention of a 2" vertical installed on April 11, 2016 and 2 verticals after the 2nd release. Unless |
missed them, data from these verticals were not included in the report. Were these verticals for
exploratory purposes only? Were the field data recorded?

Thanks,
Olivia

From: Katie Jones [mailto:kjones@riceswd.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 1:07 PM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Qlivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD <Tomas.Oberding@state.nm.us>; Edward Hansen
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<ehansen@basinenv.com>
Subject: ROC - Justis K-36 AD (1RP-4248) Corrective Action

Ms. Yu,

Attached is the proposed corrective action for the Justis K-36 AD (1RP-4248) site. If you have time
next week, I'd like to schedule a meeting to come by and discuss the site.

Thank you,
Katie Jones Davis

Environmental Manager
RICE Operating Company
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